



Saturday 1 October, 2022

Dear Mrs Rinehart,

We are delighted to formally welcome you to Netball Australia as a partner of the Australian Diamonds.

We are incredibly grateful for your partnership and look forward to working side-byside to ensure netball maintains its position as the cornerstone of women's sport in Australia.

Both Hancock Prospecting and the Australian Diamonds are aligned in our successes and values.

Under your leadership, Hancock Prospecting has grown into the most successful private company in Australia and one of the most successful private mining companies in the world.

Netball is the most popular team sport nationally and the Diamonds are the number one ranked team in the world.

We admire your commitment to the growth and development of Australian sporting talent, which spans over three decades.

The Diamonds are role models for the next generation of netballers and with your support, will continue to inspire this nation.

Thank you for your investment in the Australian Diamonds, and your valuable contribution to the success of netball in Australia.

Your support is integral to the future of the Australian Diamonds.

We welcome the opportunity to meet you in the near future.

Yours sincerely,

Marina Go

Netball Australia Chair

Kelly Ryan

Netball Australia CEO